
 
 

Dear Unit Leader, 
 

National Youth Leadership Training (NYLT) is an exciting, action packed program designed to provide youth 

members with leadership skills and experiences they can bring back to their units. Participants will work in 

patrols and cook meals while learning the patrol method. Patrols will be composed of diverse participants in 

order to promote individuals making new friends and learning about others. The course will be held at 

Saukenauk Scout Reservation from June 23 – 29, 2019. 

Requirements to Attend: 
 

1.   Age 13 by June 23rd, 2019 
 

2.   No older than 17 for Scouts; No older than 20 for Venturing Scouts 
 

a.   If your 18 year old Scout would like to attend, we can locate a Venturing Crew for him / her to 

join. 
 

3.   Boy Scouts must be First Class 
 

4.   Be a current or prospective youth leader recommended by the Unit Leader 
 
 

More information can be found on the NYLT Application and on the council website. 

https://www.mississippivalleybsa.org/events/nylt-national-

youth-leadership-training-2019/ 
 

   Please recommend a youth member of your unit: 
 

Youth Name:    

Address:    

City/St./Zip:    

Email:    
 

Troop/Crew#:    
 

 
Units are encouraged to recommend as many youths as they would like by filling out a form for each. An 

NYLT Application and personalized letter will be sent directly to the recommended youth. Please photo copy 

and submit any names of youth who you feel would benefit from this program. 
 

 
Recommending Unit Leader Name:     

Email:___________________________________________   Phone (_____)____________________________ 
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